
Hello,  
 
I am a resident of Fox Hollow and I'm emailing regarding the Homeless Hub that is proposed for 705 
Fanshawe Park W -- essentially my backyard. I am extremely concerned with the location of this "hub" 
as we have 2 small children, and there are 2 schools located very close to this area. Our neighbourhood 
is one where children play outside together in the safety of our community, and I feel very strongly that 
this will impact the safety of our children and our neighbourhood, which will cause us to consider 
moving outside of Fox Hollow. There are countless ramifications to this decision, and ultimately, the 
safety and well-being of my children and our neighbourhood are my primary concern.  
I strongly urge you to reconsider the location of this facility as the community of Fox Hollow is full of 
children and it would be a safety concern.  
 
Kindly,  
Jennifer Swan 
 
(resident of Yellowbirch court, Fox Hollow) 
 
--  
Jennifer Swan, Ph.D. 
 


